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1st November 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

You may already be aware, that there is currently an Amber weather warning for tomorrow. The Met 
Office is forecasting high winds that will last throughout the day, as part of storm Ciaran. 

We currently plan to open as normal but I will review that decision and if we decide to close then I will 
let you know as soon as possible so you have time to make alternative arrangements. If it happens 
overnight then I would email parents by 7.30am and I would also put a closure sign on the school 
webpage. 

However, if the Alert turns to a Red warning then the school will be closed. A Red warning would 
indicate extreme weather conditions that could potentially put lives at risk when people travel (so 
coming to school in the morning would not be safe). 

https://www.metoffice.gov.uk/weather/warnings-and-advice/uk-warnings#?id=77476a15-5ef8-

419e-ba83-891ed087ed73&date=2023-11-02 

 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Mr Goodwin  

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
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